The cruise from New Orleans to the Bahamas is almost all set. We have over 30 people signed
up, but we can still have more. We will leave New Orleans February 3, 2024, on the Carnival
ship Glory and go to Key West and then Grand Bahamas: Freeport, Half Moon Cay, Nassau and
back to New Orleans to disembark February 11, 2024.

The rooms are interior $731, ocean view $876 and balcony $1146. The booking # NOL3S9 and
our group # MOX3G1. We are scheduled to have early dining and hopefully, our group will be
able to eat together.

Since a motorcoach is way too expensive to take over to New Orleans, Caro Osterman is
arranging for us to carpool over.

Contact Robbin of RLK Travels of Tulsa if you would like to go. Let her know if you have traveled
with Carnival before - you may get some discounts. Call her, with your passport handy, at 918-
841-3863 or her cell 615-319-0426 or email her rkimball@rlktravelsoftulsa.com | hope more of
you Michiganders can go!

If you have questions can me at 810-385-9643 or 810-334-3508

Pat Eppley



